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3rd May 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Re: Year 6 Theatre Trip 

 

We are all very excited about the trip to the Lyceum Theatre in London to see The Lion King on Wednesday 

14th June 2023.  

 

We will leave school at 11. 30am.The performance starts at 2.30pm and finishes at about 5.15pm so we 

predict that we should be back at school by 7.30pm. We will keep you informed by text if we are delayed.  

Please meet your child at the front entrance to the school NOT the Basingstoke Road gate as this entrance 

will be closed. 

 

The children will need a packed lunch, plenty of water to drink and comfortable shoes for walking. They 

must wear school uniform as we need them to be clearly identifiable in a busy city. Please provide a 

backpack for their packed lunch and we remind you that this should not include fizzy or energy drinks.   

Children who are entitled to free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch, if you have ordered 

one via ParentPay by 19h May 2023  

.   

Children will NOT need any money and no mobile phones should be taken. If we find any mobile phones 

these will be confiscated and returned after the trip. We cannot take responsibility for phones so please 

check your child has left their phone at home. 

 

We are taking plenty of adults on the trip and your child will be supervised as part of a small group at all 

times. Please complete the details on Parent Pay for your child to attend this trip by 19h May 2023. 

 

For this trip we kindly wish to remind you to make the £7.00 termly payment on Parent Pay towards trips 

and visits. to help cover towards the cost of the coach and for the ticket for the show. 

 

If you have any questions about the trip please feel welcome to talk to Miss Maskell, who will be joining Year 

6 on the trip. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

The Year 6 Team 
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